
LEGAL NOTICE 

 

 

 

 

Please be advised that the City of Lockport Examining Board of Plumbers will be 

holding an exam for a City of Lockport Master Plumber license. All applications 

must be submitted no later than July, 14, 2023. Applications may be submitted for 

review to the Building Inspection Department, One Locks Plaza, Lockport, New 

York 14094. 

 

City of Lockport Plumbing Board 

Greg Zakrzewski, Chairman 

 

 

“SEND NO AFFIDAVIT” 


